Dr. Cambbell Moses
Medical Director
American Heart Association
44 East 23rd Street
New York, New York 10010

Dear Cam:

Thanks for your good visit. Your enjoyment of your work is a pleasure to behold. I would like to stay with my field for another good period, but am also looking for a new challenge—and hope I can find one where it is warm and dry. I'll be able to take along with me my small ECG Center for the Coronary Drug Project, and want no empire. I would be grateful to hear of anything exciting in the next 2-4 years which you might encounter, and of your letting others know I am available.

I hope you will let me know af any ideas you have for my helping the Council on Epidemiology and AHA at home and the ISC here.

Very best regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB/rs

Dictated from Geneva